
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Friday, 13 October 2017 11:43 AM 
To: 'Gabriel Miller' 

Cc: Andrew Crabb; Glynn Sowter; Justin Cooney; 'justine.oldmeadow@me.com'; 
'Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com'; Lincoln Amos; Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Sally Taylor; Wendy 

Carr 

Subject: RE: AM2014/254 Airline Operations - Ground Staff Award  
 

Dear Mr Miller 
 

Thank you for your email. 
 

The Vice President has granted your request for an extension of time.  
 

Kind regards 
 

CARREEN DEW 
Relief Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 

Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
Fax: 02 9380 6990 
Email: chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au  
 

From: Gabriel Miller [mailto:gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au]  
Sent: Friday, 13 October 2017 11:21 AM 

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Cc: Andrew Crabb; Glynn Sowter; Justin Cooney; 'justine.oldmeadow@me.com'; 

'Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com'; Lincoln Amos; Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au; Sally Taylor; Wendy 

Carr 
Subject: AM2014/254 Airline Operations - Ground Staff Award  
 

Dear Associate, 
 
I write with respect to the review of the Airline Operations – Ground Staff Award and Directions 
issued by Vice President Catanzariti on the 05 October. The parties were directed to  update the 
Commission by Thursday 19 October as to the status of the technical and drafting issues. 
 
The AMWU, AWU, ALAEA, ASU, TWU, Ai Group and Qantas Group have met a number of times over 
recent months with a  view to resolving these outstanding issues. We had organised a final 
teleconference for Wednesday the 25th October (being the next available date for all the parties) to 
finalise our positions.  
 

Given this, we respectfully request an extension of time until Wednesday 01 November to allow us 
to hold the final teleconference prior to reporting back to the Commission.  
 
I have consulted with the other parties who agree with this proposed timetable.   
 

We thank the Commission for its assistance.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

Gabriel Miller 
Assistant Research Officer 
email: gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au 
 

mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au
mailto:gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au
mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au
mailto:gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au

